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Upcoming Dates For Your Diary 

 

Thu 9th Feb             Quick Sticks – lower KS2 

Wed 15th Feb                    The Big Schools Birdwatch 

Mon 20th - Fri 24th Feb   Half term holiday 

Thu 9th March                   Udance – Y2-6 

Tue 14th March                 Wheelchair basketball 

 

Sports Events 

Children continue to engage in regular 

sporting activities at Bowness School. 

On Thursday 26th Jan, our eldest 

children took part in a tag rugby 

tournament at Nelson Thomlinson. We 

have some brilliant rugby players and 

they did a great job, representing the 

school in an appropriate manner as 

always and enjoying their afternoon. 

Next up: Quick Sticks on 9th Feb for a 

selection of lower KS1 pupils. 

 

 

150th Celebrations! 

Did you know that next year (2024-25) will 
be the one hundred and fiftieth year of 
Bowness School on this site? 

Guided by local historian and school 
governor Sarah Lee, we are looking to make 
a connection with former staff and pupils 
from back in the day. You might know 
someone who we could talk to, or who has 
some old photographs or noteworthy items 
or memories. 

Please get in touch with us if you can help. 

 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

We are now a TTRS school. How cool 

to have a school full of rock stars on 

Wed 25th! I’ve never seen so many 

pairs of dark glasses and leather jackets 

in one place. Children in Years 1-6 have been sent home this 

week with login details and these have also been emailed out. 

TTRS now forms part of daily homework for those children. 

 

 Friday 27th January 2023 www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Attendance 

Well done for keeping up the good attendance! 

It’s great to see different classes winning the trophy, which they get to display 

proudly in their classrooms for a week. 

Week beginning 16th January 

Owls:  100%  Ospreys: 98%  Kestrels:  94% 

 

Week beginning 23rd January 

Owls:  97%  Ospreys: 99.5%  Kestrels:  100% 

 

 

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

5 Stars for Judith 

Our school has received the highest 

possible hygiene rating for the 

kitchen. Well done to Judith and the 

outstanding job that she does, 

catering for all of our pupils! 

To minimise food waste and ensure that all pupils are happy 

and well-fed, I am asking parents & carers to please check the 

menu with children to ensure that you are aware of what the 

meal consists of on that particular day. Pupils can not change 

their mind or make last-minute requests at lunch time.  

We have prior arrangements for children with special dietary 

requirements - please be assured that this will continue. 

 

Recent Happenings in School 

All children greatly enjoyed the Samba Bamba workshop on 18th 

January.  

On Friday 20th, Bill from Doosan.com spent some time exploring 

dream jobs with pupils in Years 2-6. 

Our school diary is always full! 

 

Toddler Group 

We are looking to relaunch 

our toddler sessions and 

would love to know preferred days and times 

for local residents with little ones. Do you know 

anyone with preschool children who could 

benefit from these weekly sessions? Please let 

us know – or ask them to contact us at school. 

 


